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As we wrote in our last newsletter, the Beaujolais region has been blessed with weather conditions 
verging on sheer perfection.  We’ll remember these long, warm harvest days for some time to come, 
offering grapes at their optimum maturity for an early, generous and wonderfully high-quality 
harvest.  It was a pleasure to watch these grapes come in, and we know that the brilliant sunshine 
during the harvest will be reflected in an exceptional vintage. 

 
Now that the fermentation phase is over, we can confirm that this vintage will be among the greatest 
we’ve ever known.  For the past four weeks, we’ve been focusing on tasting our Beaujolais Nouveau 
and Beaujolais-Villages Nouveau so we can blend and craft the best possible expression of these 
wines. 

 
It is a pleasure to present this new vintage and revel in the deep purple and garnet colours, the 
wonderfully velvety tannins and the delectable flavours of red and black berries.  The beautifully 
rounded aromas and exceptional tannins work in perfect harmony for this Beaujolais Nouveau, which 
our consumers will discover on the 15th of November.  So let’s look forward to tasting this with our 
friends and family, and enjoy a little summer sun before winter sets in. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
See you soon ! 
Beaujolais yours, 
 
Georges DUBOEUF 
The 9th of October 2018 


